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Defense Acquisition Regulations System, DOD 242.7000 

Lading or Prepaid Postage, or FAR 
52.242–11, F.o.b. Origin—Government 
Bills of Lading or Indicia Mail. 

[62 FR 34127, June 24, 1997] 

242.1405 Discrepancies incident to 
shipment of supplies. 

(a) See also DoD 4500.9–R, Defense 
Transportation Regulation, Part II, 
Chapter 210, for discrepancy proce-
dures. 

[65 FR 50144, Aug. 17, 2000] 

242.1470 Demurrage and detention 
charges. 

(a) Carrier demurrage rules usually 
allow for a ‘‘free time’’ for loading or 
unloading cars or for any other pur-
pose, and impose charges for cars held 
beyond this period. If a contractor de-
tains railroad cars beyond the ‘‘free 
time,’’ the contractor has to pay the 
carrier’s published tariff charges for 
demurrage. 

(b) Detention results when a shipper 
or consignee holds motor carrier equip-
ment beyond a reasonable period for 
loading, unloading, forwarding direc-
tions, or any other reason. Detention 
rules and charges are not uniform; they 
are published in individual carrier or 
agency tenders. 

[56 FR 36437, July 31, 1991, as amended at 65 
FR 50144, Aug. 17, 2000] 

SUBPART 242.70—CONTRACTOR 
BUSINESS SYSTEMS 

SOURCE: 76 FR 28868, May 18, 2011, unless 
otherwise noted. 

242.7000 Contractor business system 
deficiencies. 

(a) Definitions. As used in this sub-
part— 

Acceptable contractor business systems 
and contractor business systems are de-
fined in the clause at 252.242–7005, Con-
tractor Business Systems. 

Covered contract means a contract 
that is subject to the Cost Accounting 
Standards under 41 U.S.C. chapter 15, 
as implemented in regulations found at 
48 CFR 9903.201–1 (see the FAR Appen-
dix). 

Significant deficiency is defined in the 
clause at 252.242–7005, Contractor Busi-
ness Systems. 

(b) Determination to withhold pay-
ments. If the contracting officer makes 
a final determination to disapprove a 
contractor’s business system in accord-
ance with the clause at 252.242–7005, 
Contractor Business Systems, the con-
tracting officer shall— 

(1) In accordance with agency proce-
dures, identify one or more covered 
contracts containing the clause at 
252.242–7005, Contractor Business Sys-
tems, from which payments will be 
withheld. When identifying the covered 
contracts from which to withhold pay-
ments, the contracting officer shall en-
sure that the total amount of payment 
withholding under 252.242–7005, does not 
exceed 10 percent of progress payments, 
performance-based payments, and in-
terim payments under cost, labor-hour, 
and time-and-materials contracts 
billed under each of the identified cov-
ered contracts. Similarly, the con-
tracting officer shall ensure that the 
total amount of payment withholding 
under the clause at 252.242–7005, Con-
tractor Business Systems, for each 
business system does not exceed five 
percent of progress payments, perform-
ance-based payments, and interim pay-
ments under cost, labor-hour, and 
time-and-materials contracts billed 
under each of the identified covered 
contracts. The contracting officer has 
the sole discretion to identify the cov-
ered contracts from which to withhold 
payments. 

(2) Promptly notify the contractor, 
in writing, of the contracting officer’s 
determination to implement payment 
withholding in accordance with the 
clause at 252.242–7005, Contractor Busi-
ness Systems. The notice of payment 
withholding shall be included in the 
contracting officer’s written final de-
termination for the contractor busi-
ness system and shall inform the con-
tractor that— 

(i) Payments shall be withheld from 
the contract or contracts identified in 
the written determination in accord-
ance with the clause at 252.242–7005, 
Contractor Business Systems, until the 
contracting officer determines that 
there are no remaining significant defi-
ciencies; and 

(ii) The contracting officer reserves 
the right to take other actions within 
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